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This testimony is to say that the criminal justice system needs to be held to account 

and finish its investigation and not give them any more time and keep the deadline to 

close the cases immediately. The people need to be safe in Oregon. If there are 

indeed 33,000 plus sexual assault cases in Oregon then the question should be why 

are the police and law enforcement not finishing the cases and incarcerating the 

offenders? If it is a question of money I would say that the Oregon citizens should be 

put first because they have been taxed to death. We’re tired of not being safe in our 

own communities. Lynda Schar 


